
SHAHC Meeting 1/17/13 1:00pm at the office.

Attendance:  Christy Rippey, Candy Hall, Leigh Anne Jackson, Jane Motsinger, Alan Bagshaw, David Barr, and Lynn Wilkes,

Opened in prayer

A quorum was established

Old Business:

-Reviewed the minutes from the last meeting.  Lynn made a motion to receive the minutes and Jane seconded.  

-reviewed the treasurer’s report:

1. Certificate Account-
$0.00
2. CD-$8,391.66

3. Robert Taylor Memorial Fund- $269.85

*Bobby Sessoms-        owes $  27.00

*Candi Keene-
  owes $150.00

*Monica Soto-
  owes $145.00

4. Savings- 

$603.90
5. COC account-
$ 808.08  $305

6. General Checking-
$1,632.04

-Jane made a correction to the COC account with 305 left in account and a $428 rent check was bounced to landlord Andy Pandy.  

-YVEDDI has approved to move Sherrill Whiteside from their office to our office.  

-Jane shared that the state of NC is not able to draw ESG funds yet due to an administrative error at the state level.   It was shared that SHAHC may have to “pay out of pocket” for payroll for Sherrill.  Jane is going to call a meeting with 5th Street Shelter to see if they would be willing to front the money for funding if needed.  

New Business:

-The Shepherd’s House has applications ready, but will have to enter the information into CHIN before they can be accepted into SHAHC services.  

-Reviewed Garvey Dixon’s family, which recently lost his house from a house fire.  Garvey has 7 children in the household.  

-Discussed distribution of the ESG applications.  It was decided to take applications to DSS by Leann and Jane will work to get the applications to the American Red Cross.  

-Discussed human resources issues regarding Sherrill including obtaining her W-4 forms and when she would be introduced to the payroll.  

-At this time, Patrick has not been collecting rents from the tenants.  

-Jane delivered the checks and deposit slips for SHAHC to Candy.

-Alan shared his concern that inspections are not being done appropriately with the residents of SHAHC.

Participant Update has been redacted, due to confidentiality requirements.

Personnel issues have been redacted, due to confidentiality requirements.

-Point in Time Count is coming 1/30/12.  Plan was devised to collect unsheltered counts.  Salvation Army and Red Cross will compile the list for those sheltered in a motel.  ACCT, DSS to count campground numbers.  

-Reviewed the MOA for the Pet Policy which will need to be reviewed 

-The next meeting was scheduled for 2/21/13 at 1PM.


